
 
INQUIRY INTO THE TRIABUNNA WOODCHIP MILL AND FUTURE 
DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE TRIABUNNA REGION 

 
 

 
The House of Assembly Standing Committee on Community Development has resolved to 
inquire into and report upon the closure of the Triabunna woodchip mill and possible future 
opportunities for the region, with the following Terms of Reference: 
 
(a)  The circumstances surrounding the closure, sale and ultimate dismantling of the 

Triabunna woodchip mill; 
 
(b)  Identify development and other opportunities for the Triabunna Community and the 

surrounding regions; 
 
(c)  And matters related and incidental thereto; 
 
The Committee invites interested persons or organisations to make written submissions to the 
Committee by the closing date of Monday, 18 August, 2014. 
 
Persons who wish to give confidential evidence to the Committee should contact the 
Secretary and request that the Committee hear their evidence in private. 
 
Enquiries and submissions should be directed to:- 
 

The Secretary, 
Community Development Committee 
House of Assembly 
Parliament House 
Hobart TAS. 7000 
 
Phone: (03) 6212 2339 
E-Mail: charles.casimaty@parliament.tas.gov.au 
 

 
Mr Guy Barnett, MP 
CHAIR 
  
 
Submissions become Committee documents.  Persons making submissions must not release 
them without the approval of the Committee.  Submissions are protected by parliamentary 
privilege but the unauthorised release of them is not.  The Committee encourages the 
lodgement of submissions in electronic form.  Emailed submissions must include name, phone 
number and postal address.   


